Frank Drum,
Leslie Charitable Trust
May 18, 1990
Mr. Peter Kaminski,
Managing Director,
Kaminski & Co.,
Bremen, UK
Dear Mr. Kaminski,
We take immense pleasure to introduce to you Leslie Charitable Trust. Our organization holds auctions for various items and the money thus collected is used for the education and upbringing of orphans.
We write to you to invite you to participate in our auction being held this Saturday in your neighborhood. Please be aware that the money that you auction is tax free. Also we hold press meets and give out press releases which would benefit your company’s goodwill. Please find enclosed a copy of our recent events and press releases. Please confirm your participation latest by Monday. Feel free to call us on 1800 8968 for further details.
Thanks and Regards,
Frank Drum,
Director
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